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The Australian and NSW Governments are upgrading King Georges Road 
between Stoney Creek Road, Beverly Hills and Forest Road, Hurstville to 
improve safety, reduce congestion and improve journey times for road users.

What we are doing 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

• Realignment of Sydney Water culvert at 
Clarence Street 

• Construction of Variable Message Sign 
(VMS) in front of Beverly Hills Public 
School 

• Installation of 33kv electrical in Warwick 
Street 

• Asphalting, kerb and gutter construction in 
Clarence and Warwick streets. 

 
 
 

Work continuing on King Georges 
Road upgrade 
Community update | May 2023 

King Georges Road, Hurstville 

From May to July 2023, work will include: 

• Earthworks in the northbound verge for road 
widening 

• Relocation and installation (water main 
works, electrical, gas, sewer and 
communication) 

• Stormwater drainage works 

• Property adjustment works 

• Kerb and gutter construction in Percival 
Street 

• Pavement construction works 
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Our schedule 
From May to July 2023 our night work hours will 
be between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to 
Friday. We will work a maximum of five nights 
per week. Our day work hours will be from 7am 
to 6pm Monday to Friday, and 8am to 1pm on 
Saturdays, weather and site conditions 
permitting. No work will take place on Sundays 
during the day, or on public holidays, without 
prior notification. 

 

How will the work affect you? 
There will be noise and disruption associated 
with this work. We will make every effort to 
minimise impact to the local community and 
motorists in the area. This includes completing 
noisier activities, like saw-cutting and jack- 
hammering by midnight. Access to properties 
will be maintained at all times for local 
residents. Should there be a need to limit access 
at any time, residents will be notified in advance. 

 

Asbestos monitoring 
As the project progresses, asbestos may be 
discovered in the ground within the project area. 
If asbestos is identified, we will implement our 
Asbestos Management Plan, which details safe 
work practices, and ensures that all potential 
asbestos removal works are managed to strict 
Environment Protection Authority requirements. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Traffic changes 
During our works, there will be an increase in 
traffic movements in and around the local 
streets, with temporary traffic changes and 
local road closures in place to ensure the work 
zone is safe.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
directions of traffic controllers and signs. For 
the latest traffic updates, contact 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic 
NSW App. 

Thank you for your patience during this 
important work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact our project 
team: 

    1800 958 057 

  kgr.community@georgiou.com.au 

 nswroads.work/kgr 

  If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 958 057.  
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